
 
From: Margineanu Gabriel >  
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 11:49 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; Ilya Trombitsky > 
Subject: Re: ACCC/M/2017/2 (Turkmenistan) - to the communicants and observers 
 
Thank you very much for the information. 
Confirm receive the message with the attached materials. 
I further confirm that Mr. Ilya Trombitsky is the one who gathers our opinions and most effectively 
represents our position ensure connection and presentation of expertise. 
I fully support the final position in the document. 
And as a less relevant recommendation that would indirectly refer to the topic discussed, I would 
suggest requesting statistical information on the registration of non-governmental organizations and 
who are their founders (only as Turkmen citizens, foreigners or stateless persons) during the last 5 
years. 
This will not provide a consolidation of important legal issues, but will still provide relevant and real 
information on the process in the country (being official information), which would provide even more 
clarity and arguments in discussions and analysis. 
Health and success. 
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